
WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE OUR NEW ACQUISITION

 

PTB Group Ltd is pleased to announce its recent acquisition of PRIME TURBINES LLC, 

a leading independent aircraft maintenance facility based in the USA, along with aviation

spare parts from CT Aerospace.

 

The acquisition of Prime Turbines represents another significant milestone in the development

of the group. The expanded geographic footprint, additional certifications (FAA and EASA)

and a greatly expanded workshop capacity, coupled with new clients and new products

positions PTB Group well for its next phase of growth.  

 

Prime Turbines is well known to the Pacific Turbine Brisbane team and the USA locations will

provide PTB with an increased footprint from which to serve the industry. Prime Turbine’s

expertise in maintenance, repair and overhaul services for the T53 and Bell Drivetrain

expands Pacific Turbine Brisbane’s service offering into the rotary market.

 

This is a sector PTB has not been able to service in the past and now allows for servicing of

larger engines including the PT6T and T53. Prime Turbines has established facilities in Dallas,

Texas (PT6A and GE601 engines), Mesa, Arizona (PT6A, PT6T and T53 engines along with

Bell Helicopter drive train components), and Butler, Pennsylvania (PT6A engines up to Power

section). 

In addition, Pacific Turbine Brisbane’s recently installed PT6A Test Cell provides the ability to

increase support to current customers, but also attract new customers by offering the latest

testing technology. This allows the creation of more opportunities and provides stronger

support for customers in the Australasia and Pacific region.

PRIMETURBINES

primeturbines.com pacificturbine.com.au


